Draft Minutes of the 16 August 2016 Electoral Board Meeting

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman of the Electoral Board, Catherine Hobbs. Present were: Catherine Hobbs, Chair and Patricia Hastings, Vice Chairman of the Electoral Board and Dan Graff, Secretary of the Electoral Board.

Catherine Hobbs made a motion to approve the 1 July minutes, Dan Graff seconded the motion, all voted Aye. The motion was approved.

Discussed ADA compliance.

Requested information about the Logic and Accuracy Testing Date.

Reviewed 60 day pre-election checklist.

Draft

Reviewed Canvass procedures.

Discussed objectives and goals for the Registrar and Assistant Registrars.

Discussed how to better publicize the Virginia Constitutional Amendments on the 2016 ballot.

Catherine Hobbs motioned to adjourn the meeting, Patricia Hastings seconded, All voted Aye. The motion was approved.